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DOI Commissioner Mark G. Peters Issued the Following Statement Today 
on a Matter at the New York City Housing Authority’s Throggs Neck Houses 

 
 

“DOI is opening an investigation into possible employee misconduct in the New 
York City Housing Authority’s (NYCHA) Throggs Neck development after further 
reviewing the allegations, including two complaints it received this summer about 
improper behavior by staff at the Throggs Neck development. This investigation will build 
on the internal investigation conducted by NYCHA. As this is an ongoing investigation, 
DOI will not comment further at this time.” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DOI is one of the oldest law-enforcement agencies in the country and New York City’s corruption watchdog. Investigations may involve any 

agency, officer, elected official or employee of the City, as well as those who do business with or receive benefits from the City. DOI’s 
strategy attacks corruption comprehensively through systemic investigations that lead to high-impact arrests, preventive internal controls and 

operational reforms that improve the way the City runs.  
 

DOI’s press releases can also be found at twitter.com/NYC_DOI 
Bribery and Corruption are a Trap. Don’t Get Caught Up. Report It at 212-3-NYC-DOI. 

 


